Hello Everyone,

June is a busy month in an elementary school. Our students have begun
attending field trips preparing for exams and finalizing projects. Our
“Grade 8 Farewell” is on June 25", where we will celebrate their transition
to the high school with a small ceremony followed by a BBQ.
Our Garden is planted and we will be recruiting families to help us water
over the summer months. We have planted potatoes, carrots, peas, beans,

» Squash, and pumpkins. Our hope is to use what
Is grown over the summer will be used to make
a school stew. Stay tuned for an invitation to help us
water the garden this summer.

We hosted our 10" annual Lady Bug foundation
Garage sale where our community donated items,
which were sold, all proceeds were turned over to help the homeless and over
$700 was raised this year. Special thanks to all of our staff, students and
community members who made this possible. We are so proud of our students
who participated in Jump rope for heart in May, which raised $5979.40! On May
27" our 5-8’s went on a fieldtrip to Camp Manitou, it was a blast.

Track and Field has begun and students are practicing running, jumping and throwing events
every day and our students are looking forward to the final meet on June 3™ at Stonewall
Collegiate Institute. Tabloid day is June 26" this year and we look forward to playing games and
participating in competitions, it is always a great event. We have invited the fire >
department who will do a “Smoky house” demonstration and they will also
participate in our school wide water fight! This year was a great success for us at
WES and it was through the support of our Parents, Students and Staff who
committed themselves to our school and its students. | would like to thank our
PAC for putting on Movie Nights, hot lunch and supporting our school in so many
other ways, you have truly made WES a great place this year!

We will be hosting a special welcome to kindergarten night on June 111, All
parents who have registered their children in Kindergarten for the 2019-2020
school year. If you know of any children who may attend WES in
Kindergarten next year please let them know about this event and encourage them to
register if they have not yet done so. Remember to follow us on Twitter @wesevents to see
how much fun we have every day!

**Remember our full newsletter is available at https://we.interlakesd.ca/

Have a great summer everyone.
Mr. Gamble


https://we.interlakesd.ca/

Field Day - Wednesday June 26/ 2019 for the grades 1-5 .

Jump Rope For Heart

On behalf of the Heart and Stroke Foundation we would like to thank all
students who participated in the Jump Rope For Heart event on Friday,
May 17th. Your campaign to collect pledges for the Jump Rope For Heart
totaled an incredible $5,975. 40. We are very proud of your dedication and
hard work for this worthwhile cause.

Also, a big thank you to the staff for your cooperation and to the Grade six
students who helped on event day.

Lastly, a heart-felt thank you to all our supporters, through your donations
you are helping to fund health promotion programs and world-class
research in the elimination of heart disease and stroke in Manitoba.

Thank you for your support!
Kim Anderson & Joanne Sonnenberg

Coordinators



Grade 3 Class Garage Sale

The Grade 3 class was involved in The Ladybug Foundation Program that
teaches young children to get involved and make change in their
community. On Friday, May 17th the Grade 3 class hosted a garage sale in
the gym and raised just over $700.00. The monies from the garage sale
will be donated to Siloam Mission. We would like to thank everyone for
their generous donations to our garage sale and for supporting this
worthwhile cause. You allowed us to reach our goal of making a
“difference” in the lives of others.

Thank you Warren!
Mrs. Anderson
Mrs. Safinuk
Grade 3 Class

Grade 8 Grad

The grade 8 grad will be at 11:00am on Tuesday, June 25" with lunch to
follow. More information will be sent home.

There will be an activities week planned for Grades 5-8 from June 17-21.
More information will follow.

We wish to express our sincere thanks to the WEPAC
members, hot lunch workers, classroom helpers, team drivers,
concert helpers and field trip volunteers. Everything you do for

our school helps make our school a welcoming place to work.
We hope you all have a wonderful summer.



Library Books

Please return all school library books by Friday, June 14, 2019

Farewell

& SAVE

MOBILE APP

(o
4 .-
L= . .
*husinesses subjwnv

Our Parent Council will be raising money this September by selling Show & Save.

GRILL & BAR

The Show & Save App has exploded in popularity. The simplicity and convenience of it, along
with the growing number of cool features has helped people to save more money than ever
before.

You can flag your favourite coupons, keep track of coupons you have redeemed, see nearby
savings as well as search for businesses by name and keywords. It gets better, new businesses are
joining all the time. For only $25 you can experience endless savings with Show & Save.



Sell even more! With their online ordering feature your friends and family can still buy Show &
Save without you even seeing them. The best part is when they enter our Fundraising Code our
school still profits from the sale. More great news! You don’t have to see the people purchasing
online because they are automatically emailed their App Activation Code. How easy is that!

By purchasing your Show & Save from us, you will be supporting our School while at the same
time saving your family a lot of money.

Spread the news!
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